## SUGGESTIONS FOR DISTRIBUTING FUNDS ON ANNUAL REPORT

The funds that go on the Treasurers Annual Report are for council "donations" only. Money collected and forwarded on would not be included (i.e. memberships).

<u>Spiritual</u> Masses Perpetual Help

Hymn Books Vision TV

Days of Reflection Masses for Shut-Ins

**Priests Abroad** 

Bishop Bernard F. Pappin Memorial Bursary Fund

<u>Organization</u> Members to convention Subsidizing membership dues (if any)

Recruitment Drives Members Seminars

Certificates & Pins

<u>Christian Family Life</u> Birthright Cards, gifts for shut-ins

Euthanasia Prevention Welcome gifts/cards for newlyweds Confirmation gifts Welcome to new parish members

Seminarian Fund

<u>Community Life</u> Meals on Wheels Women's Shelters

Soup Kitchens Youth Hostels/Shelters
Victoria Quilts Palliative Care Hospices
Matercare Christmas Food Baskets

Social Justice Seminars Developing Countries and/or Refugees

<u>Education & Health</u> Scholarships/Bursaries Elementary School awards/prizes

School Trips Educational brochures

Hospitals i.e. PET Scans, Cancer Research, Alzheimer's, Day Cares

<u>Communications</u> Bulletins/Newsletters Advertising

Pornography Hurts League promotion brochures

<u>Parish</u> Rectory/kitchen supplies Church Renovations/Maintenance

Furniture for hall Office computers or supplies

Other Anything not fitting in above categories - i.e.

Gifts/cards for priests

Diocesan directives i.e.: Shannen's Dream, "Blessed" cards, Quilts